
 

 
  July-August 2025 
Dear Pastors, Friends, and Family, 
 
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! God has truly been gracious in the months of July and  
August, and we are so grateful for your unwavering prayers and support.  These last two months have been  
exciting and busy. We have traveled over 10,000 miles and have presented in churches from Georgia to Montana. 
God has blessed with safety on the road and an additional 5% of our support. This brings us to over 69% of our 
needed support! 
 
The summer months tend to be a bit slower than the spring and fall, but we have still managed to stay busy. The 
next couple months enter what we call “missions conference season.” We will be a part of many missions’ meetings 
or missions Sundays. This is always a wonderful time for us, albeit very busy. Please keep us in your prayers as we 
are in these meetings. Please pray for safety and support, but please also pray that the Lord will use us to be a 
blessing and an encouragement to the churches we will be in. Please pray that the Lord would use the missions’ 
conferences to call someone to the mission field, and specifically to the country of Spain.  
 
In our last letter, I asked prayer for wisdom regarding when and how to take the next steps in getting to Spain. 
Please continue to do so. We know it is all in the Lord’s hands, but for me at least, knowing He is in control and  
patiently waiting on His timing are two different things. We know we can trust in the Lord with all our heart, but it’s a 
lot easier to lean on our own understandings. 
 
We trust you have had a wonderful summer and have a great next two months!  
 
Prayer Requests: 

 Lost loved ones 

 Traveling safety 

 Wisdom as we prepare to take the next steps 

 More missionaries for Spain 

 An unspoken request 
 
Once again, thank you for your prayers, encour-
agement, and support. We are so blessed to have 
a loving and faithful community standing with us. 
 
Because He Loves the World, 
 

Luke and Charity Ryan   


